
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

December 13, 2021 
 
 
 
TO: PARTIES ON THE ATTACHED SERVICE LIST  
 
RE:   In the Matter of the Provision of Basic Generation Service for the Period Beginning 

June 1, 2022 – Electric Distribution Companies’ (“EDCs”) BGS Compliance Filings - 
Docket No. ER21030631 

 
At its public agenda meeting held on November 17, 2021, the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 
(“Board”) approved the Basic Generation Service (“BGS”) procurement proposal made by the 
State’s four electric distribution companies:  Atlantic City Electric Company, Jersey Central Power 
& Light Company, Public Service Electric and Gas Company, and Rockland Electric Company 
(collectively, “EDCs”).  
 
Consistent with the Board’s decision of November 17, 2021, the EDCs submitted compliance 
filings in December consisting of revised Auction Rules, BGS-RSCP and BGS-CIEP Supplier 
Master Agreements, and EDC-Company Specific Addenda. 
 
As authorized by the Board, Board Staff reviewed the compliance filings and found them to be 
consistent with the Board’s decision of November 17, 2021.  The EDCs are instructed to post the 
approved compliance filings on the BGS Auction website at: www.bgs-auction.com. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Aida Camacho-Welch 
Secretary of the Board 
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cc:  E Service List 
 

Joseph L. Fiordaliso 
President 
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Commissioner 
 

Dianne Solomon 
Commissioner 
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Commissioner 
 

Bob Gordon 
Commissioner 

 
 

Philip D. Murphy 
Governor 

 
Sheila Y. Oliver 
Lt. Governor 
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